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New resource available for security
awareness

Jessica Bittle, Army War College Security Office
New resource available for your part in security awareness

Oct. 7, 2008 -- With a constant evolving security environment, every personnel that handles classified
and/or unclassified sensitive information needs to stay abreast with the threats that affect you and our
organization. The latest Employee Security Connection Newsletter provides relevant, brief security

information for our busy and changing world. (Note: This page is only accessible to Carlisle Barracks

Network users).
In this release you will:

- Learn about the intelligence threat and how you are the first line of defense in protecting our

information.
- Find out the top five things you can do to combat scams.

- Cover the lessons learned from US Attorney General Alberto Gonzales' mishandling of classified

information.

- Read an article about how Defense Security Service (DSS) jeopardized personal clearance data on

anyone that had an investigation conducted by them from 1997-2005.
- Learn the vulnerabilities and threats to mobile devices while traveling.

Throughout the month of October, Security Awareness Month, the Security Office will be providing
additional reminders on the topics in the newsletter and remind everyone that security is a team effort;

have you done your part?

(Editors note: This page is only accessible to Carlisle Barracks Network users)


http://cbportal.carlisle.army.mil/sites/security/default.aspx
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